
Admissions Open Houses 
Spring 2022 

Come join us at an Open House this spring to learn more 
about our programs at Queens Collegiate!   

Students typically enter QC in grade 6 and in grade 9, and we have 
open houses for students and families interested in learning about our 
middle or high school grades. 

All events are virtual on google meets. Use QR code or 
link: (https://meet.google.com/rcw-kvez-kgo)  

If you’d like to register ahead, please 
complete this survey and we’ll send reminders or 
updates.  You can also use the QR code on the left. 

Sixth Grade Open House Schedule 
• Tuesday, January 11 (7:00 pm) 
• Tuesday, January 18 (7:00 pm) 
• Saturday, January 22 (10:00 am) 
• Saturday, February 5 (10:00 am) 
• Tuesday, February 8 (7:00 pm) 
• Tuesday, February 15 (7:00 pm) 

Ninth Grade Open House Schedule 
• Wednesday, January 12 (7:00 pm) 
• Wednesday, January 19 (7:00 pm) 
• Saturday, January 29 (11:00 am) 
• Saturday, February 5 (11:00 am) 
• Saturday, February 12 (11:00 am) 
• Wednesday, February 16 (7:00 pm) 

Don’t forget, you can also check our website (queenscollegiate.org) for information and updates on what’s happening at QC!
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